
will open the evening of No-

vember 1 with a new signal at 

Bryan Road.  Between October 

23 and November 1, Route N 

at Stump Road will be closed. 

(see details below) 

Henke and Hanley Roads 

Bridge work at Hanley Road 

continues.  The last week of 

October, crews will place the 

bridge girders overhead.  Han-

ley Road traffic will be stopped 

for 5 minute intervals for this 

work on October 28 and 29.  

Work will begin to have traffic 

impacts at Henke Road.  Crews 

are starting to work on the 

bridge so expect some daytime 

lane closures and flagging traf-

fic on Henke at the intersection 

with Route N. 

Route 94 to Gutermuth 

Clearing and grading work 

will continue from Route 94 

to Gutermuth Road until early 

2014. Crews are hauling dirt 

during daytime hours from 

Gutermuth to Motherhead. In 

early November, we will have 

a couple of weeks of daytime 

blasting of rock about half 

way between Gutermuth and 

Motherhead.  Old Gutermuth 

Road was permanently closed 

on October 14.  The road is 

now a dead end on either side 

of new Route 364.  Motorists 

should use new Gutermuth 

Road to travel north-south.  

Gutermuth to Route K 

Crews are working through 

the Dardenne Creek area on 

the grading for the new road.   

Route K 

Utility crews are working on 

several relocations at Route K.  

Crews continue placing dirt on 

the east side of Route K to pre-

pare for construction of the Route 

364 bridge over Route K.  

Between K and Bryan 

Starting the evening of Fri-

day, November 1, all of the 

cross streets will be closed 

connecting Route N and 

South Outer 364 between 

Route K and Bryan Road.  

Motorists will have to use 

Route K or Bryan Road to 

travel north-south to connect 

to N or South Outer 364.  

Bryan Road 

Traffic will be moved onto 

the new Bryan Road bridge 

on October 23.  The extension 

of Route N to Bryan Road 

Between now and November 1, 

activity will continue to com-

plete the Bryan Road bridge 

and the extension of Route N 

from Stump Road to Bryan 

Road.  The intersection of 

Route N  and Stump Road  

will be rebuilt.   

Starting October 23, Route N 

at Stump Road will be closed 

until November 1. Motorists  

on Route N will be detoured on 

the western Twin Chimneys 

crossing to South Outer 364  

for these 9 days.  The crossing 

at Bates Road will be closed 

permanently.  Stump Road 

will also be closed at N for 

these 9 days.  Access on 

Route N will stay open to the 

businesses near Stump Road. 

The evening of Nov 1, Route 

N will open all the way to 

Bryan Road and Stump Road 

will reopen. The crossing at 

Twin Chimneys Blvd will 

close permanently.  

 

Aerial view of new Bryan Road with 

the extension of Route N (on right). 

 

Traffic Changing Oct 23—Nov 1 at Bryan and N 
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KEY DATES 

FOR TRAFFIC:  

 October 23: Traf-

fic moved onto 

new Bryan Road 

bridge over  

Route 364. 

 Oct 23-Nov 1: 

Route N at Stump 

Road closed for 

nine days. Traffic 

detoured to  

western Twin 

Chimneys crossing 

to South Outer 

364 

 November 1: 

New Route N to 

Bryan Road opens 

and new Stump 

Road and Route N 

intersection reo-

pens. Connection 

from Route N to 

South Outer 364 

at Bates Road  

closes. 

For more information, www.modot.org/Route364 or 314-275-1500 
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